7 DISC - REPLACEMENT PITCH LIGHTS (AN39-2003)

The majority of the bulbs of the floodlights at the outdoor pitches at DISC are reaching their
recommended lifespan and replacing them ad hoc is not cost effective due to the labour intensive
works. It is therefore proposed that the balance of the lights be replaced as part of their five year cycle
on the basis that this is cost effective, will bring the lighting quality up to standard, and ensure any
health and safety issues re the hockey playing are addressed.

A quotation has been received from a specialist supplier, DC Lighting Services Ltd, for supply and re-
lamping of all lights at a cost of £4,200. This will then ensure a lifespan of five years.

It is recommended that the offer is accepted. The units can be contained in the 2002/2003 Capital
Programme.
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